
New Hope Greenhouses
2703 Beaty Road  Gastonia, NC 28056  www.newhopegreenhouse.com  704-824-1799

March e-News
March 19, 2012

Garden Center News We have now received a large variety of Spring plants. Flowering and fruit

trees, blueberry, grape vines and a wide assortment of hanging baskets and most popular shrubs. The

greenhouses are filled with new seedlings of vegetable plants that will be ready for purchase in early April.

We will continue to receive exciting new shipments weekly.

From our Landscape Division Call us at 704-824-1799 to schedule your appointment your

Landscape Design and Consultation. This Consultation includes a site visit, landscape design, plant

identification, disease and pest control advice and expert recommendations.

March Green Tip March is the time to have your flower beds prepared for spring planting.

From our March 3rd workshop you have learned about the different types of mulches and fertilizers

available. Your beds should be designed on paper first to avoid repositioning of delicate plants later. Start

with a good soil conditioner and mix with 2/3 of ground soil for best results. Now is the time to plant

perennials, trees and shrubs. To avoid a late frost, plant summer vegetables and annuals after April 15th.

Spring Workshops The Saturday Spring Workshops have been a huge success this year. “Attendance

has been very, very good because we have so much valuable information to share with our garden

members!” explains Wayne Childers, host of the workshops. “Our guests really seem to have a great time

and they learn so much as well!” A few more Workshops still remain. March 24th - Landscape Design and

Installation, March 31st – Featured Plants for 2012 and April 7th - Annuals, Perennials, and Vegetable

Gardens. Call us to make your reservation.

Garden Center Hours: Beginning April 1st, Monday through Saturday 8:00am to 6:00pm. Sunday’s

1:00pm to 5:00pm. We will be closed Easter Sunday.

Thank you for your interest in New Hope Greenhouses.

If you wish to be deleted from this newsletter, simply email us at newhopegreenhouse@gmail.com or call 704-824-1799.


